
Nov 2, 2016 

 

In attendance:  Joe Goett, Brenda Goett, Paul LeRoy, Laurie LeRoy, Monica Quarmby, Sue Bercht, Jan 

Ballinger, Max Traven 

Absent:  Tracey Hatcher 

 

Joe:  October minutes read and approved by voice vote. 

 

Paul:  $5900+ in bank account.  103 members in 2016.  10 members already paid for 2017.  4 lifetime 

members. 

 

New sign, probably permanent, needed for announcing potlucks, workdays, etc.   Will approach Dave 

Duchon about making one. 

 

Monica/Jan:  Fundraiser successful.  Stats below 

Had 29 horses register (and several more who did not) 

Approx. 100 folks attended dinner/drawings/music 

Collected $3,475 in flags/tickets/dinner and auction sales 

$220 for hats (sold 11) 

$235 in advanced Tee Shirt Sales 

$80 in memberships 

$4,010 TOTAL 

Note auction items: 

The Weber Grill $60 

Karen’s Kaboose $110 

UT Tickets $120 

Others who contributed 

Joe and Brenda Goett Tee Shirt Set Up 

Monica Quarmby Coffee, etc. 

Jan Ballinger Water and Condiments 

Tracey and Danny Hatcher Band 

Paul and Laurie LeRoy Hot dogs/sausages and Chips 

Lou Casabono Beer 

Desserts: 

Janice Moye Jan Freed 

Joan Rogers Pam Atwell 

Wayne Freeman Susan McDowell 

Suzanne Howell Judy Fletcher 

Becky Osmun Kathy Hardy 

 

Next steps are thank you notes, wh Jan has printed.   Include Hitching Post next time (oversight this year).   

Apology to Lindsay & Grumpy for late time-change.   Next time, we’ll stick to the PRINTED SCHEDULE, no 

matter what. 

 



Susan:  No updates on map.  Question:  Does Ricky Rains own a small piece of property near the pavilion?   

Brenda will call and ask, and also check on Turkey Shoot for the spring. 

 

Schedule Remaining: 

Workdays - Wednesday Nov 9th, Wednesday January 18th, Wednesday February 8th 

Christian Cemetery workday on Nov 7th? 

 

Misc:  Must be a SCTA member to post ads in our newsletter. 

Suggested to move different types of membership to different email categories.   Suggested to give 

Ridgetop members an “email” type membership for info sharing. 

Encourage membership (early) in the next newsletter.  

 

Jan:  Paint the annex, remove insulation, fan install, winterize bathroom, sell old water heater.  Paul will 

check for rust. 

 

Max:  Granite rip-rap available cheap in Oneida, Paul will check on costs.  Need a thank you to Jerry & 

Debbie Lewis.  Lamar is OUT as grass cutter in 2017. Max will get 2-3 quotes for Cumberland and 

Evergreen Trail work.  Bid as a package.  Evergreen owners may be backing out of allowing us to cut across 

their path.   We’ll know more after their Thanksgiving visit.    Permanent work days for 2017 may be set at 

1st and 3rd Tuesdays, with only one in Jan and Feb, two in March. 


